
General KPTO Meeting - May 16, 2024

Welcome: Terri Ahern

School News: Dr. Noro
● Lots of field trips going on this month
● 4th grade going to JABiztown thanks to a grant
● PSSA and Cogats testing finished
● Kids of Steel was successful - many kids participated
● Chorus attended a field trip at a studio and made their own recording
● Mrs. Toth (Dr. Noro’s replacement) has been transitioning between both buildings and

will be at Kerr permanently starting June 10

Summer Send off: Courtney Cerniglia
● Terri distributed shirts for all students and staff
● Activities: face painting, crafts, inflatables, large yard games, glow dance party, frozen

treats
● The Townsend family is donating ice cream cups for all students

5th Grade Committee: Terri Ahern
● Invitations were mailed May 1
● Reminder email for RSVPs will be sent Monday
● Program has been created and copied
● Yard sign distribution 5/21
● Working with mural company and Dr. Noro to finalize school gift

Nominations: Terri Ahern for Erin Berdik
● 2 open board positions: President, Vice President
● 2 nominees for Vice President
● Voting was held electronically
● Erin tallied votes
● Katie Hendershot is the President for the 2024-25 school year
● Casey Schneider is the Vice President for the 2024-25 school year

Budget: Terri Ahern for Tamra McClafferty
● Shared proposed budget for 24/25 school year
● Approved by Courtney Cerniglia and Lindsay McCloskey



April Minutes: Terri Ahern for Erin Berdik
● Courtney Cerniglia motioned to approve
● Katie Hendershot seconded

Lindsay McCloskey motioned to adjourn meeting
Courtney Cerniglia seconded

In attendance: Courtney Cerniglia, Lindsay McCloskey, Casey Schneider, Katie Hendershot,
Celena Celender, Yoosuf Picard, Paul Noro, Terri Ahern


